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May 14,2001 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 
Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 110 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Florida Power & Light Company's Request for 
Confidential Classification of Material Provided 
in the Natural Gas Audit No. 00-353-4-1 
Docket No. 01 0534-E1 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On April 18, 2001 we submitted for filing our Request for Confidential Classification in 
connection with Audit No. 00-353-4-1. Our transmittal letter reflected the correct caption; however, 
we have noticed that the caption on the pleading, and consequently the docket title, is incorrect. We 
would like to replace the first page of our filing with the enclosed page reflecting the correct caption 
and request that the docket title be modified accordingly. To that end, please find enclosed three 
(3) copies of the replacement page. 

Also enclosed herewith is a computer diskette containing in Wordperfect format the revised 
first page of the Request for Confidential Classification. 
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We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. CMP - 
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Pw- R. Wade Litch k-b ield 
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BEFORE THE 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In Re: Florida Power and Light Company’ s 1 DOCKlET NO. 010534-E1 
Request for Confidential Classification of Material ) 
Provided in the Natural Gas Audit No. 00-353-4-1 ) FILED: April 18,2001 

REQUEST FOR CONFIDENTIAL, CLASSIFICATION 
OF MATERIALS PROVIDED IN THE 
NATURAL GAS AUDIT NO. 00-353-4-1 

NOW, BEFORE THIS COMMISSION, through undersigned counsel, comes Florida 

Power & Light Company (“FPL”) and, pursuant to rule 25-22.006 of the Florida Administrative 

Code and section 366.093 of the Florida Statutes, hereby requests confidential classification of 

certain materials provided to the Florida Public Service Commission (“FPSC” or “Commission”) 

staff (“Staff’) in connection with the Natural Gas Audit, Audit Control No. 00-353-4-1 (hereinafter 

the “Audit”). In support of its Request, FPL states as follows: 

1. Petitioner ’ s name and address are: 

Florida Power & Light Company 
P.O. Box 029100 
Miami, Florida 33102-9100 

Orders, notices, or other pleadings related to this request should be served on: 

William G. Walker, III 
Florida Power & Light Company 
Vice President Senior Attorney 
2 15 South Monroe Street 
Suite 810 
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R. Wade Litchfield 
Florida Power & Light Company 

700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, Florida 33408-0420 
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